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2021 Celebrate Shoreline Art Project
August 16-21, 2021
For Celebrate Shoreline, we invite everyone to tell us what “A Welcoming 
Place for All” looks like in Shoreline.  Please visit the City’s website at 
shorelinewa.gov/welcoming to learn how to share a photo, a drawing, 
a statement, short video, or other type of art that you believe reflects the 
theme of Shoreline as a welcoming place for all.

In addition to art, people can tell the City what makes them feel welcomed 
and what the community can do to support that by adding to these 
phrases, or writing their own statement:

•	 I feel welcome in Shoreline when...
•	 We all have a place in Shoreline when…
•	 My community makes me feel welcome when…

Pictures and submissions may be shared on the City’s webpage and used as 
part of a larger community campaign during Welcoming Week, an annual 
national initiative on building inclusive communities. 
This year Welcoming Week is September 10-19, 2021.

It is important to the City of Shoreline that 
all community members feel valued and a 
sense of belonging.  

In January 2017, Shoreline City Council 
passed Resolution No. 401, declaring the 
City of Shoreline to be an inviting, equitable, 
and safe community for all and prohibited 
inquiries by City employees regarding 
immigration status.  

In November 2020, the Shoreline City 
Council adopted Resolution No. 467 
Declaring the City’s Commitment to Building 
an Anti-Racist Community. The Resolution 
states the City will address and undo all the 
ways racism is maintained in individual, 
institutional, and structural levels by 
changing policies, behaviors, and beliefs.  

This work is hard and ongoing but core to 
the vision of Shoreline as a thriving, friendly 
city where people of all ages, cultures, and 
economic backgrounds love to live, work, 
and play, and most of all call home. 

 For more information contact Suni 
Tolton, Equity and Social Justice Program 
Coordinator at stolton@shorelinewa.gov. shorelinewa.gov/welcoming


